TRANSMITTAL MEMO

TO: Bernard C. "Jack" Young, President City Council

FROM: Peter Little, Executive Director

DATE: December 21, 2010

City Council Bill 10-0621

RE:



The Parking Authority of Baltimore City (PABC) is herein reporting on City Council Bill 10-0621 introduced by Councilmembers Curran, Henry, Branch, Clarke and President Young,

The purpose of this bill is to modify the parking limitations within the Morgan Residential Parking Area; and generally relating to the Residential Permit Parking Program.

The Parking Authority has reviewed the proposed legislation to modify the parking limitations within the Morgan Residential Parking Area and believes that the parking limitations provided by this bill will assist the Morgan Residential Parking Area (the residential neighborhoods surrounding Morgan State University) in relieving the burden of students parking in the RPP Area 2. The Parking Authority will work with Parking Enforcement and Morgan State University to provide additional relief.

Based on the above comments, the Parking Authority of Baltimore City Inc. supports the passage of City Council Bill 10-0621.

